From: Deardoff, Amy

To: "Carol Bitting"
Subject: RE: [BULK] Permit 5264-W Comments
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 6:15:00 AM

While you should have received an automated response, | wanted to assure you that we did
receive your email along with the attachment. Assuming no glitches along the way, your
comments should appear on our website tomorrow.

Thank you,

Amy Deardoff
P: 501-682-0650
F: 501-682-0880

From: Carol Bitting [mailto:lcbitting@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 11:29 PM

To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Subject: [BULK] Permit 5264-W Comments

I have included my public comments as an attachment to this email. Would you please verify
you have received them?

Thank you,

Carol Bitting
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